
 

 
2020 Street and Utility Improvement Project      

Construction Update #25 
 

Future Events 

Improvements for the 2020 Street and Utility Improvement Project are substantially complete.  The Contractor will be onsite 

periodically to perform cleanup operations and will resume in the spring of 2021 to complete final wear course paving, new tree 

installation, and miscellaneous warranty items. Notification will be made to residents in the spring prior to the Contractor 

completing the final wear course paving. 

Driveway Replacement 

If you have had your entire driveway replaced, please contact Katie Koscielak as soon as possible to coordinate reimbursement to 
you contractor.   
 
The City will reimburse homeowners only for the portion of driveway that was removed in order to complete the street and utility 
construction. Once the resident’s Contractor has completed the driveway replacement, please submit the invoice from the 
Contractor to Katie Koscielak as soon as it is received.  The City will only make payment directly to the resident's Contractor. 
 

Tips of the Week  
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Katie Koscielak at the number provided below.  With construction wrapping 

up for the season, Jake, the onsite project representative, is no longer onsite full time. 

Project Contacts 

Onsite Project Rep: Jake Grainger (612) 364-5319 
Project Manager:  Katie Koscielak (612) 282-3641 
City Engineer:  Justin Messner (612) 388-9652 
Director of Public Works:  Jay Hartman (612) 782-3314 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


